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**** 

We have had a fab 
term! It has been 
really busy and 

the children have 
all settled really 

well. I am so 
proud of Willow 

class! 
**** 

 

 
 

Scooter training! 
 
 

We had a great time at 
the harvest festival and 

Willow class showed 
great rhythm! Their 

favourite song so far this 
year has been ‘Raining 

Tacos’. 
 
 

 

All of Willow class have been learning 
about Florence Nightingale which they 

have really enjoyed! We have had a visit 
from a nurse who spoke about cleanliness 
in hospitals and what hospitals look like 

now.  
 

In Science we have been doing lots of 
experiments to try and discover what 
materials are best for which purpose! 

 
We have been reading the book ‘The man 
on the moon’ and the children have even 
written their own sequels with their own 

alien characters.  



 

 

 

Here is some of the amazing work 
Willow class has done! Next term we 

will be moving on to the book ‘The 
Dark’ and learning more about our 
amazing seasons while continuing 

with our Materials topic.  

 

 

 

Well Done Willow class! 
I look forward to seeing 
you all after half term- 

Have fun no matter 
what you’re doing! 

Don’t forget to read your 
book too!   

 
 

Last day of term Friday 17th December 
P.E days are Monday and Friday 

 


